
 
 

 

 

April 17, 2018        PIN 18-04-CCLD 

 

 

 

TO:  ALL COMMUNITY CARE PROVIDERS 
 

Original signed by Pamela Dickfoss 

FROM: PAMELA DICKFOSS 

  Deputy Director 

  Community Care Licensing Division 
 

 

SUBJECT: RIVERSIDE ADULT AND SENIOR CARE REGIONAL OFFICE 
RELOCATION 

 

 

 

Provider Information Notice (PIN) Summary 

PIN 18-04-CCLD announces the relocation of the Community Care Licensing Division’s 
Adult and Senior Care Riverside Regional Office.  End of Provider Information (PIN 
Summary. 

 
The California Department of Social Services (CDSS), Community Care Licensing 
Division (CCLD) is pleased to announce the relocation of our Riverside Adult and 
Senior Care Regional Office to its new location at 1650 Spruce Street., Suite 200, 
Riverside, CA 92507.  
 
The new main office line is (951) 248-2222 and the fax number is (951) 248-0370. 
The cell phone numbers for Licensing Program Analysts (LPA) will remain the same. 
It is the Department’s commitment to uphold the CCLD Adult and Senior Care 
Program’s mission to optimize the health and safety of adults and seniors in 
community care settings, and vision for all adults and seniors in the community care 
setting to have access to quality of care. This relocation is a step toward furthering the 
commitment of the Department in upholding our mission and vision.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Leslie Mendiveles, Regional Manager at 
(951) 248-2222. 
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